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Guidelines for Posting Emergency 911 Address Numbers  

Are your address numbers posted? If you Dial 911, can we find you? Is your E-911 address properly 
displayed on your house or business?  

During an emergency, time is critical. It is very important that you post your address numbers 
correctly so that emergency responders can find you quickly.  

Finding the location of an emergency quickly could mean the difference between life and death. 
Emergency Responders often have difficulty identifying specific locations, because addresses are 
poorly marked. A great many residences and businesses do not have their addresses posted at all. 
Many others have missing numbers or shrubbery and decorations obstructing their address numbers.  

These guidelines are in accordance with section 505.1 of the 2015 International Fire Code.  

Important things to consider when posting addresses:  

• Numbers should be posted on the street side of the structure near the main entrance whenever 
possible, visible from both directions. This is the easiest way for responders to identify the proper 
address of the structure.  

• Numbers on mailboxes can get confusing, especially when they are all on the same side of the road.  

• Numbers should be at least 3" high in contrasting colors and reflective. Scriptwriting is decorative 
but very difficult to read accurately in a hurry.  

• Numbers should be placed high enough not to be covered by shrubbery or leaf accumulations. 
Never place any items in front of posted numbers like holiday decorations or flower arrangements. 

 

 

 
 

Fire Marshal Patrick Dooley, Rusk County, Texas 
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